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The Wombles were out again litter picking on Saturday 25 

November 2023.  The group met on the corner of Brook Road and 

continued litter picking along Roding Road. As you can see from 

the photo below, the collection just about fitted into the Council 

Van! 

 

Our next group litter pick will be on Saturday 16 December 2023.  

Please come forward to me with suggestions of locations in 

Loughton which we have not ‘Wombled’ before. It’s always good 

to explore new and different areas and make our presence known. 

 

Below I’ve put the “bin the butt” advert, we thought we would share 

an interesting fact that research shows that almost half of smokers 

are unaware that any cigarette they toss in the street could actually end 

up in the ocean through drains.  Hopefully spreading this fact will make 

smokers think about how they dispose of their cigarette butts. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your support. 

 

Regards      

 

Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


